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The African Union (AU) held a record number of 4 summits in
2018.  The  last  and  most  recent  of  these  was  the  11th
extraordinary summit held on 17-18 November here in Addis
Abeba, Ethiopia.

This latest summit of the AU attracted the participation of at
least 17 heads of state and government of AU member states.
Surely compared to the attendance of AU heads of state and
government for the China-Africa summit in Beijing, this is
lamentable. Yet, it is considered to be not too bad for an
extraordinary summit.
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